
Estrella Vista Homeowners Association Members, 

On May 8, 2019 your Estrella Vista Homeowners Association will have its annual 
meeting and the conclusion of the election for the Board of Directors.  This year we will 
be electing one (1) member to a 1-year term.   

Your board will be utilizing electronic / online voting for the first time this year.  We hope 
to make the process of electing a board member as easy and convenient as possible.  
Our online voting partner, a company called HOA Vote Now, has been working with 
homeowner associations across the country, including some in our west valley area, 
and have well established protocols and procedures to insure efficiency and integrity in 
the voting process.   

Our management company, Vision Community Management will be sending out an 
advisory of the coming annual meeting and a request for candidates who wish to run for 
the board.  All are welcome to participate and are encouraged to become involved in 
helping to manage our resources, and to maintain the quality of our neighborhood.   

Please make sure that your email address is on file with Vision so that you are able to 
receive the voting material and ballot online.  This will allow us to send you email 
reminders if we have not gotten your vote and will also help us to communicate with you 
in the future.  Rest assured, your email address will not be shared with anyone outside 
of our partner, HOA Vote Now, and will not be used for any purpose other than to 
communicate with you regarding community announcements or HOA business. 

For those who do not use email or are not on-line, we will continue to use paper ballots 
and information regarding the candidates and voting procedures.  We want to ensure 
that everyone has the ability to have their voice heard and their vote counted.   

If you have any questions or concerns about this annual meeting, participation in 
the voting or the online voting process please email your concerns to 
estrellavista@wearevision.com.  You may also phone Vision Community 
Management at 480-759-4945.  We will do our best to answer your questions and 
concerns.   

Thank you for your participation in this process.   

Your Board of Directors:  Stu Glenn, Lou Reyes, Jim Evans 
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